
 
 

Room 11 Newsletter             Week of Sept. 16-20 
 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
Thank you for coming to Back-To-School Night! I look forward to getting to know each of 
you and working as a team to make this year a significant learning and growth 
experience for your child! 
 
Thank you, as well, for your contributions to the First Grade field trips this year. We’re 
going to have some exciting experiences!  
 
At the bottom of this newsletter you will find the first 5 of our 100 1st Grade words. These 
are words to recognize and know when reading at home. I usually change them weekly. 
Please keep an eye out for recognition when reading at home with your child.  
 
Johnny Appleseed’s birthday is next week on Thu., Sept. 26, and we will be studying 
about his life, apples and more! I will be asking the students to bring in their favorite kind 
of apple that day. We will do some math and science activities with them. I’ll 
communicate with you about it later in the week. Thank you!  
 
This week are the Photo Days – Wed. for our class photo and Thur. for individual 
student photos. We will do our very best to make sure everyone is cleaned up and 
shining!  
  
Our class is in charge of Elm Street Morning Drop Of Duty - November 4-8. We are in 
need of volunteers to sign up. Please help out! Rigney Drop Off Duty Signups 
  
Thank you, Everyone! 
Ro 
 
Volunteers This Week 
W        Library 9:55-10:50     (unable to view)    
TH Art 9:55-10:50 (Group B) Kira Beer & Sarah Blanchard   
   
On The Calendar 
Wed., Sept. 18    Photo Day – class pics 
Thu., Sept. 19    Photo Day – individual pics 
Mon., Oct. 14   No School - teacher work day 
Thu., Oct. 31   Halloween Parade (more info to come) 
  

Sight Words: the, of, and, a, to (look for in daily reading) 


